
 

 
 
March 2020 
 

Dear Students, 

Message from Mr Kelly Regarding School Closure 

You are aware that the School will be closing to most of you at the end of the day today because of the 

coronavirus situation. We are uncertain about when the School will re-open. We hope that the closure 

will not be for too long. 

We appreciate that this is a very uncertain time and it may be causing you some anxiety. 

Please remember what we have told you in assemblies and in form time. It is important to keep calm 

and follow all the hygiene advice that we have shown you. We are so impressed by your 20 second hand 

washing! Keep it going!  

While the School is closed, we expect you to complete the school work that has been especially set up 

for you on SharePoint in the areas your teachers have shown you.  

It is important to stick to a good routine. Try to get up at the normal time on a school day during 

Monday to Friday and try to stick to your school timetable. For example, if it is Week A Monday period 1 

and you have English then, do 1 hour of English from the resources on SharePoint. Do them in your 

exercise book, unless your teacher has told you differently. Clearly, you will not be able to do PE, so in 

that time, do some reading. 

We do appreciate that you will not be able to stick to this routine at all times and that some of you will 

be looking after younger brothers or sisters at times. It is important that you also have family time and 

time for exercise and relaxation.  

Please make sure you behave well at all times and do not cause any disturbances in our local 

community. Remember- the Government’s expert advice is that you stay at home and limit meeting up 

with others to limit the spread of the virus.  

We will be in touch with your parents/carers when we know that the School is reopening. 

Until then, please look after yourselves and your families. Keep safe and follow the expert advice about 

health and hygiene. 

Take care. 

Best wishes, 

Mr Kelly 

Headteacher 

 


